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Consultant to Provide Evaluation of Institutional Frameworks 
for Scientific input into Oregon State Decision-Making 

for Oregon Nearshore Research Task Force  
INFORMAL REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

No. DL149458P 
 
 
April 8, 2010 
 
Dear Potential Proposer: 
 
Oregon State University’s (OSU) is seeking Responsive Responsible Proposers to 
provide an evaluation of Institutional Framework for Scientific input into Oregon State 
Decision-Making to Oregon’s Nearshore Research Task Force (NRTF). 
 
Interested consulting firms may respond in writing and in accordance with the Informal 
Request for Proposal (IRFP) no later than Tuesday, April 20, 2010, 3:00 PM (Proposal 
Closing Time) to Debora Lauer, OSU Procurement and Contract Services, 644 SW 13th 
Street, Corvallis, Oregon 97333-4238. 
 
Solicitation documents can be downloaded from http://www.ous.edu/bapp/bopps/ or 
http://pacs.oregonstate.edu, under “open and advertised procurements”. 
 
OSU is an AA/EEO employer and encourages the submittal of responses from women, 
minority-owned and emerging small business enterprises. 
 
OSU may reject any response not in compliance with all prescribed public contracting 
procedures and requirements, and may cancel this solicitation or reject any or all 
responses upon a finding of OSU it is in the public interest to do so. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Informal Request for Proposal (IRFP), please 
address those questions to me at the email contact information listed below. 
 
Sincerely, 
Debora Lauer 
Program Administrative Specialist 
Oregon State University 
Debora.Lauer@oregonstate.edu 


